
Dear Bidders 

 

Kindly note that we are experiencing technical difficulties with our RFQ Inbox. 

 

For that reason, the closing date for RFQ202305/005 will be extended by 2 working days. The new 

closing date will be Tuesday 13 June 2023 at 12pm. 

 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

SCM Team 

 


